
  
 

 

 

 

August 2, 2024 

 

Board Memo 111-2024: Carrier Robbed in New York 3 Area 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS headquarters has been informed of a carrier in the New York 3 area being held at knife point. There were 

no injuries and local police and inspection service arrived on site. The suspect got away with arrow key. The 

mail vehicle is being held; however, all mail is secured. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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